Facilities Report January 20, 2024
Updates since November 15, 2023

e Purchased Battery operated weed eater.
e Purchased new spring for teeter tooter.
e Purchased new aluminum ski boat ramp.
e Moved ski dock to marina.

On going products and/or place holders.

e Repainting the basketball court.

e Painting the basketball hoops.

e Touch up painting on hut.

e Dock bracket assessment for repairs and/or replacement.

e Teeter tooter spring installation.

e Wind blinds for the Hut.

e New aluminum ski boat ramp installation.

e Repair ski dock flotation and boards.

e Replacing bathroom wall dividers in both bathroom and ceiling tiles in females bathroom.
e Riding lawn mower needs a new engine gear and starter gear. May need to be replaced.

Next facilities meeting:
Wednesday February 7" @ 6:30 at McClough house, 71 E Shore Dr. Email will be sent out.

Thank you to everyone that has helped maintain the park, help our new caretakers, volunteered your
time, and to everyone for the little things you do and the positive and helpful attitude you have all
provided and continue to bring to our fine community.

Respectfully submitted by,

Daniel McClough, Facility Chair



